From: Sally Stevens

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: RE: SB 797
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 3:08:50 PM

I am emailing to request you support SB 797. We need safer gun laws to keep our communities safe. It is crazy to
keep putting business profits before human lives. Please do the right thing and pass this legislation now. Sally
Stevens, 9935 SE Grant Ct, Portland, OR 97219
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